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Governor Musgrove Presents $125,715 in CDBG 
Funds to Town of Alligator 

 
(Jackson, MS) – Governor Ronnie Musgrove presented the Town of Alligator with a 
check representing $125,715 in Community Development Block Grant funds.  The funds 
will be used to refurbish the town’s only well, replace the town’s three sewage pumping 
stations, and renovate a pump house.  Other projects include replacing a chlorinator and 
necessary construction for the chlorinator supply line. 
 
“Our investments in infrastructure are so important in our efforts to grow Mississippi, and 
those investments must be made in the small towns as well as the larger cities,” said 
Musgrove.  “We are working to bring quality, high-paying jobs to every part of the state 
and our success in that work depends on making sure every community meets its basic 
needs.” 
 
Community Development Block Grants are made through the Mississippi Development 
Authority. 
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